November 16, 1978

The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held a special meeting November 16, 1978 at
7:00 p.m. for the purpose of meeting Mr. Thomas Phillips of Lake Heritage who would like
the position of Assessor for Mt. Joy Township. He accepted the position by motion from
previous meeting. Secretary to send letter to Adams County Commissioners stating that
Mr. Phillips has accepted this position.

A special Revenue Sharing Hearing was held for the purpose of receiving oral or
written testimony or comments from interested parties with respect to possible use of the
funds expected to be received by the Township under the Federal Revenue Sharing
Program during the fiscal year 1979. There were two (2) persons present for this hearing.
They were Floyd Huff and Glenn McCleaf.

The budget for 1979 was tentatively drawn up and is to be tentatively adopted at the
December 4 meeting.

Next regular meting December 4, 1978.

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.



